

Winwick CE Primary News

Friday 18th May 2018

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sue Dymond

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Laura Duckett

Chair of Governors: Mrs J Neal

Tel: 01925 630995

Email: Winwick_primary@warrington.gov.uk

Dear God, Please help us to persevere even when tasks seem long and hard. Help us to encourage our friends to keep going when they feel fed up. Amen.







Today has been a wonderful day for a right Royal wedding! The whole school dressed up to impress and enjoyed a number of different activities linked to weddings, saw our teachers and staff in their wedding outfits from days gone by and found out more about the Royals and in particular the Bride and Groom to be. We enjoyed a super party lunch and generally had a really lovely day. Thank you for supporting the event and getting the children to make a real effort. Here is a selection of some pics from the day, there will be more on the website in due course...





Awards

Well done to our Headteacher Award winners this week: the whole of our Year 6 class including their fabulous teachers and teaching assistant. Also big well dome to Ella B for making a beautiful butterfly. It looks lovely on my office wall. A huge well done to all our Lexia stars from Year 2 too.

MERIT STARS OF THE WEEK

Reception: Megan H

Year 1: Olivia K

Year 2: Eleki G on behalf of Y2

Year 3: Heidi J

Year 4: Rhys K

Year 5: Emily S

Year 6: Reece H G on behalf of Y6



Reception	99%
Year 1	91.8%
Year 2	99%
Year 3	99.5%
Year 4	94.2%
Year 5	94.8%
Year 6	96.1%

<u>Attendance Star</u>

<u>Award</u>

Well done YEAR 3

To be a great school we need over 96% attendance so please make sure you are in each day!



Reading Award Well done to Year 1

Keep reading every night and make sure it is recorded in your child's homework diary/ reading record.

Teachers will be making appointments with parents who are not supporting us on this initiative.

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 \bigstar



WALUES STARS OF THE WEEK

Reception: James I

Year 1: :Adam P

Year 2: Jasmine W on behalf of Y2

Year 3 : Ole H

Year 4 :Hannah R

Year 5 : Florence B

Year 6: Mia B on behalf of Y6

 \Rightarrow



Reception: Jasmine M

Year 1 : Adam B I

Year 2: Olivia B

Year 3: Bobby L

Year 4: Sophie S

Year 5 : Jessica M

Year 6: Matthew L on behalf of Y6



 $^{\wedge}$ $^{\wedge}$

Overall star of week— Mrs Farrell!

REMINDERS

Please note - No glass to be put in Lunch Boxes please ONLY plastic.

21/05/18: Year 3 Educational Visit

23/05/18: Year 3&4 Cross Country Race

25/05/18: Go yellow day for St Roccos: children to come in as much yellow as they can!

REMINDER: PLEASE SIGN UP FOR THE PARENTPAY—THIS WILL BE THE ONLY WAY TO PAY FOR SCHOOL LUNCHES AND SNACK AFTER THE HOLIDAYS. This will also be rolled out for school trips and residentials at a later date. Please see the school office if you did not receive a letter on the 10/05 as it contained a unique log in and password.